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From: General Secretariat of the Council 
To: Delegations 
Subject: Committee of the Regions  

- Letter from the Netherlands - appointment of a member and an alternate 
member 

  

Delegations will find attached a translation of a letter dated 16 August 2017 from 

Mr John MORIJN, Embassy Counsellor, on behalf of the Permanent Representative of the 

Kingdom of the Netherlands to the European Union, addressed to Mr Jeppe  TRANHOLM-

MIKKELSEN, Secretary-General of the Council of the EU. 
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Date:  04 September 2017 
Subject: Nomination of members of the Committee of the Regions 

Enclosure(s) 

 
Due to a change in his duties as burgemeester (mayor), Mr N.A.van de Nadort should be 
reappointed as a member of the Committee of the Regions (CoR). 
Furthermore, a vacancy has arisen in the Netherlands delegation to the Committee of the Regions as 
a result of the resignation of Mr C.L. Visser. Given the above, I would request you to propose to the 
Council: 
 

- that Mr N.A. (André) van de Nadort, burgemeester of the municipality of Weststellingwerf as 
of 5 September 2017, be reappointed as a member to the Committee of the Regions and  

- that Ms E. (Ellen) Nauta-van Moorsel be appointed to the Committee of the Regions as an 
alternate member. 

 
Permanent Representative, 
p.p. 
 
 
John Morijn 
Embassy Counsellor 
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